
CHEATHAM NEWS
Principal :  Kristi  Pashley          Assistant Principal :  Frincine Tait

MARK YOUR
CALENDAR

January 8th
RETURN TO SCHOOL Let’s Go Shopping!

STUDENTS GIFTED TARGET SHOPPING SPREE

JANUARY 2024

    The David Glasser Foundation and Shop with a Cop
teamed up with Target to give 29 Cheatham students an
experience they will  never forget.  Each student went on a
$200 shopping spree with a uniformed officer to purchase
items for themselves and family members before
Christmas.  The David Glasser Foundation’s mission is to
provide opportunities for law enforcement officers and
the people they serve to connect and learn through
community events and resources.  Shop with a Cop has
been one of the ways that the Foundation has been able
to serve the community where Officer Glasser was kil led
in the l ine of duty in May 2016.  

January 18th & 19th

January 15th
NO SCHOOL

MLK DAY

January 10-12th
GROWTH ASSEMBLIES

HALF DAY
January 24th

HALF DAY
PARENT CONFERENCES

January 23rd
KONA ICE



Building 
Community 

Partners 
     
     This year, our seventh grade
teachers wanted to ensure each
of their students received a gift.
They reached to our community
to help. With the support of
multiple generous people, each
student in seventh grade was
able to participate in a gift
exchange. 
     We thank you from the
bottom of our hearts, you know
who you are. 

      

Interested in becoming a
community partner? 

Please contact Brittney Downs at
bdowns@laveeneld.org

     Last month, students in Mr. Dees’ “We the People” class
participated in a simulated congressional hearing in a
regional competition. They worked in cooperative teams to
prepare and present statements before a panel of community
representatives. Students then answer questions posed by
the committee members. We the People is an instructional
program that enhances students’ understanding of the
institutions of American constitutional democracy. On
January 12th, students will compete again in a statewide
competition. Good Luck!
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     Our family nights are becoming a tradition that recognizes
our students‘ hard work and celebrates the joy that comes
with being part of the Cheatham community. In December,
families who attended our Merry & Bright Night had a chance
to meet with teachers about academic progress, make  
ornaments, enjoy donuts and hot chocolate, and take a
picture with Santa himself. We also hosted a uniform drive
that brought in several pieces of clothing. Two lucky donors
were raffle winners and walked away with a giant bag of gifts.
Donated uniforms help our staff support students in need.
Thank you to everyone who donated and who came out to
enjoy the evening with us. 
      

Winter Family Night

We’re Headed to State!

http://www.facebook.com/cheathamschool
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CHEETAHS IN ACTION

http://www.facebook.com/cheathamschool

